
From: Alison McRobert <amcrobert@psa.asn.au>  
Sent: Monday, February 12, 2024 11:24 AM 
To: Awards <Awards@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: Anthony Wright <Anthony.Wright@psa.asn.au>; Thane Pearce <tpearce@psa.asn.au>; 
Shay Deguara <sdeguara@psa.asn.au>; Karen Somera <ksomera@psa.asn.au> 
Subject: RE: Modern Award Reviews 2023-24 AM2023/21- Work and Care  
Importance: High 
 

Dear Associate to Deputy President O’Neill 
 
I refer to the above matter and to the directions made by Deputy President O’ Neill on 29 
January 2024.  
 
I notify of the intention of the Community and Public Sector Union (SPSF Group) New South 
Wales Branch ( CPSU NSW) to participate in the consultation process and make submissions in 
the matter in relation to the work and care stream of the review.  
 
Please contact me if you have any questions.   
 
Kind regards, 
 
Alison McRobert 
Legal Counsel 
Manager, Legal Services 
Public Service Association of NSW/ CPSU (NSW)  
  

 
 
Public Service Association of NSW 
Community and Public Sector Union - NSW Branch 
160 Clarence St  Sydney NSW 2000 
"United we Bargain, Divided we Beg." 
Phone:          02 9220 0903 
Website:       www.psa.asn.au 
Email:            amcrobert@psa.asn.au 
 

PSA / CPSU NSW ~ Working harder for members, Call 1800 PSA NSW (1800 772 679) 
 

NSW Public Service Association / CPSU NSW acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the lands where we work and the pl
aces in which we live.  
We pay respect to Ancestors and Elders, past, present and future.  
We recognise the unique cultural and spiritual relationship and celebrate the contributions of First Nations peoples to Australia 
  

Please consider the environment before printing this email. 

This email and any attachments may contain privileged and confidential information and is only for the named recipients. If received in error, please delete the 
email and tell us by return email. If you are not the named or authorised recipient you must not copy, distribute or take any action in reliance to it. The PSA 
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cannot guarantee that what you receive is what we send. If you have any doubts about the authenticity of an email purportedly sent by the PSA, please contact 
us on 1800 772 679 immediately 
  

 
 


